40096 Indian Springs Road
Oakhurst, CA 93644
(559) 642-1555

Bass Lake Joint Union Elementary School District

To: Parents and Guardians
Subject: Asbestos Program Management Plan

On July 5, 1988 the Bass Lake Joint Union Elementary School District
Superintendent submitted to the State of California, Office of Local Assistance, a
management plan for Asbestos Containing Building Materials (ACBM).

This plan, which is required under the AHERA Act, contains complete information
about the following items which have occurred, and are in progress, or are planned:
Location of asbestos containing building materials
Results of surveillance activities for asbestos
Re-inspections
Response/corrective actions

The asbestos containing building materials found at Bass Lake Joint Union Elementary
School District do not pose a hazard to staff or students. The maintenance staff takes steps
to protect the material from damage. The Bass Lake Joint Union Elementary School District
surveys and assesses the condition of these materials at least every six (6) months.

We at the District continue to be concerned about student health and safety and take
all necessary precautions to ensure that no student is exposed to harmful materials.

The results of inspection and the plan are available for your review and for those who
wish copying. The plan submitted to the State for approval is available for review at the Bass
Lake Joint Union Elementary School District Office and at each school site office. Plans may
be reviewed during normal working hours, 8 a.m. to 4 p.m., Monday through Friday.

If you have any questions concerning the plan or the District’s compliance with EPA
asbestos regulations, please contact the District’s Asbestos Officer:
Robert Dias, Ir.
40096 Indian Springs Rd.
Oakhurst, CA 93644
(559) 642-1555
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